
Positionality – Relating to Te Ao Māori 

Workshop Brief  

This workshop is for anyone with a desire to explore who they are in relation to Te Ao Māori, including 
professional and personal identities. You will be supported to interact, reflect, and grow through a Te Ao 
Māori lens during this experiential workshop.  

In our professional environments there is an increasing need to be more culturally aware and safely engage 
with Te Ao Māori. This workshop will help you to:  

• Identify where you are positioned in relation to Te Ao Māori 
• Explore where you would like to be now, are required to be, or want to be positioned in the future 
• Identify strengths and potential barriers on your pathway to connecting with Te Ao Māori. 

“Go to this course! Jase and Roxy are engaging, accepting and encouraging. Throughout the day I was able 
to reflect on my practice, collaborate with others to hear alternative perspectives, and eventually head 
home with a personal plan to move forward. Ka rawe!”  

–  Kate Jepsen, Audiology Clinical Educator, University of Canterbury 

Workshop Details  

• Date - Monday 2nd December 2024 
• Time - 8:30am – 4:30pm 
• Venue - The Atura Hotel, 30 Latimer Square, 24 Hawkestone Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011 
• Catered Event: Yes 
• Availability: 50 Persons 
• Cost: $500.00 inc GST 
• Payment: Payment taken via Stripe. Registration confirmed on payment. Please follow the link to 

register: https://kihirua.co.nz/workshop_training/positionality-relating-to-te-ao-maori/ 

 

Your Speakers  

Join Jason Northover and Dr Roxy Heffernan as they meet you where you are, to conceptualise and explore 
your positionality in relation to Te Ao Māori.  

Together we will explore our personal and professional growth towards cultural safety, cultural 
competence, and cultural proficiency.  

 

  

The ‘Positionality – Relating to Te Ao Māori Workshop’ has been endorsed by The Royal New Zealand College of General Practitioners 
(RNZCGP) and has been approved for up to 5 CME credits for Continuing Professional Development (CPD) purposes. Credits are 
uploaded on behalf of RNZCGP Fellows. 

https://kihirua.co.nz/workshop_training/positionality-relating-to-te-ao-maori/

